
 
The board held a regular meeting on October 7, 2013 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Dave Lang-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees- Jay Clark and 
Jeremy Saling, Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, Road Worker-Rick Johnson and residents Ron Duda and 
Jim Gorley. 
  
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Clark-  Rick and Jay inspected the culvert of Albert Bevard on Tavener that was damaged by twp. 
mowing on the top.  The bottom was rotted out, but Jay replaced with one of his.  Bevard’s will install.  
Reported the guard rail on Cinder Tipple has not been replaced, Lang will contact company. 
Lang- Talked to Steve at Small’s re: rubberband for Dodds, Sandhollow and Ritchey, they will take 
care of, he will email Rob Small.  Reported the pipeline is now across Franks and Tavener roads. 
 
New Business 
Saling-None 
Clark- Reported that Rick will durapatch cracks in Linnridge Meadows.  Hasn’t been able to get ahold 
of the residents at the corner of Hirst and Fairmount re: removal of fence. 
Lang- Reported that our Community Center is no longer a polling location. 
 
Roads- Rick reported he picked up signs from the Engineer’s Office, got new tires on the 550, and 
discussed Cinder Tipple with trustees. 
Safety- None 
Zoning- Inspector reported taking 2 calls since last meeting. 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long- Reported turning SCIP grant application in and we were #47 and that our 
expenses increased to $60,922.  We received an estate tax of $5381.74 from Mrs. Smith. 
 
Payments in the amount of $7,899.69 were made. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang, vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
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